
3rd September 2015  
 
 

 
    
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that you have all had a wonderful holiday with your families and you 
are ready for another year at Worlebury St Paul’s School. 
 
I just wanted to say thank you for all the wonderful cards, gifts and kind words. 
I was overwhelmed by your generosity and thoughtfulness. 
 
I have many fond memories of my time at such an amazing school community 
and I will miss you all. As you are all aware I have felt it to be an honour and 
privilege to be Headteacher of Worlebury St Paul’s School and it is something 
I will always treasure.   
 
I know that you will all welcome Mrs Bamford as she begins her exciting role 
and I wish the school every success for the future. 
 
I truly appreciated how you made my time so special. 
 
With love and best wishes 
 

Gillian Quick 
 
                              

                                                      
 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://7-themes.com/6951055-thank-you-quotes.html&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ved=0CDgQwW4wEWoVChMIiunO-IuLxwIVxe8UCh0uQQyj&usg=AFQjCNFWzh-yt09pBXLmdVj3tm77AXA1ow

